
Launched support 
programme for markets & 
traders MARCH

2020

SUPPORTING OUR 
MEMBERS THROUGH THE 

CORONAVIRUS CRISIS

New Information Portal 
on website

Letter Campaign to MPs

Direct communication to 
Rishi Sunak stating the 
case for markets

Market contingency 
planning issued

Press campaign : support 
required for markets and 
traders

Issued details of grants 
for small businesses

Budget summary – 
Implications for market 
operators

Calls for support for 
markets & traders via the 
High Street Task Force

Issued five-point support 
plan for markets, traders 
and local communities

Sector Leaders Group 
Meeting

Advice issued for leisure 
and hospitality 
businesses 

Digital resources issued 
for markets

Direct communication to 
Rishi Sunak re support 
for markets & traders

Lockdown and its impact 
on markets

Business Rates lobbying 
with LGA

Liaison with Town Centre 
Policy Team, Cities and 
Local Growth Unit



Government response to 
five-point support plan

APRIL

2020

SUPPORTING OUR 
MEMBERS THROUGH THE 

CORONAVIRUS CRISIS

Rental Loss Cover 
insurance advice

Guidance regarding self- 
employment support 
scheme & new traders

Press Campaign : 
Exceptional service  by 
markets & traders

Launch of Market 
Operators Survey to 
support Five-Point Plan

Government’s Salary 
Subsidy Scheme – Advice

Local Authority 
Workforce – Job 
Retention Scheme advice

Initial Survey Results – 
Markets are supporting 
traders

Press Campaign :
Markets at Risk

Liaison with Town Centre 
Policy Team, Cities and 
Local Growth Unit

Sector Leaders Group 
Meeting

Love Your Local Market to 
transform into new “Start 
Back” campaign

New campaign portal on 
website

NABMA Director Updates

Sector Leaders Group 
Meeting

Lorem ipsum



Government Retail Forum

MAY

2020

SUPPORTING OUR 
MEMBERS THROUGH THE 

CORONAVIRUS CRISIS

Liaison with Town Centre 
Policy Team, Cities and 
Local Growth Unit

Support from LGA 
Chairman

Positive response from 
Government to our 
Five-Point Support Plan

Details of new 
Discretionary Fund

NABMA “Guide to Social 
Distancing for Markets” 
Version 1

Campaign regarding 
Business Rates Support 
for markets

Advice – How to work 
safely

Advice – Guidance for 
food businesses

New guidance regarding 
Discretionary Grant 
Funding

Support from MPs & 
responses to questions in 
the House of Commons

COVID-19 recovery 
strategy in relation to 
markets

Fighting for the Future of 
Markets – National 
Survey Results

Government advice on 
essential traders after 
NABMA’s lobbying

Advice on the re-opening 
of markets

Over 10,000 social media 
engagements

Liaison with DWP on 
mental health support



NABMA Director Updates

MAY (CONTINUED)

2020

SUPPORTING OUR 
MEMBERS THROUGH THE 

CORONAVIRUS CRISIS

Analysis of NMTF Survey 

Music and Markets – third 
party promotion

Markets Rent & Charges 
AdviceLobbying Government for 

Essential Trader Parity

NABMA “Guide to Social 
Distancing for Markets” 
Version 2

“Active and Ongoing 
Engagement with 
NABMA” - Government

Markets Opening Up? 
Seeking clarification from 
Government

Funding to Help the High 
Street and Markets

Support from sponsors to 
members

Advice regarding the 
Government’s reopening 
dates for markets


